
 

 

 

 

 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, we are moving next week's Christmas Concert from St John's Baptist Church 
(Parish Church) back to the school.  The concert will now be held during the school day and recorded so that 
parents can watch the performances at home.  A link to the recording will be sent out before the end of term. 
 
In the new year, we will contact you again to advertise our next set of exciting student performances, including 
information on the summer production.   
 
We hope that you will join us at one or more of these events celebrating our fantastic singers, musicians and 
actors.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr T Lee 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


